
Reference No: ; Date: 09/05/2001  

09/05/2001 LP:- Increased Flexi Credit for absences from work due to marital separation or 
breakdown
E103/3/67 
9th May 2001
To: Each Personnel Officer 
Re: Increased Flexi Credit for absences from work due marital 
separation or breakdown

I am directed by the Minister for Finance to refer to the attached letter to Personnel Officers of 14th 
February 1991 from this Department regarding flexi credit for absences from work due to marital 
separation or breakdown. 

I am to inform you that the limits referred to in Paragraph 3 at (a) and (b) have been increased.  The new 
limits are (a) four FWH credits, or (b) a total of 14 hours credit, whichever is more favourable for the 
officer concerned.

Enquiries regarding this letter should be directed to General Condition Section, at the Department of 
Finance, 73-79 Lr. Mount St., Dublin 2. (Tel: 604 5439)
Yours sincerely, 
Terry Jennings 
Personnel and Remuneration Division 


